July 21, 1966

J. Cleo Thompson
4500 Republic National Bank Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Attention: Mr. Jack M. Myers

Re: George Et: #6-N
36-16-30, Square Lake
Pool

Dear Mr. Myers:

In reply to your letter of July 19, 1966, concerning
the allowable on the above captioned well. wWe checked our
records and found that when the change of operator was
approved on March 1, 1966, we failed to put this well under
your name in the Proration Schedule, therefore it has had
no allowable since the last of March.

With supplement No.A-68, we are hereby assigning an allow-
able of 24 BOPD or 744 barrels for the month of July, and for
the month of August we will assign 8 BOPD or 248 barrels for
the month.

After checking your Form C-115 on this well the above
allowable should take care of it, however, if it does not
please let us know.

We are sorry to have caused you this inconvenience.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

W. A. Gressett
WAG/ jw






